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29th September 2023 
 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
Today has been a very busy, but positive, day here at Albright. We have hosted yet another brilliant 
Macmillan Coffee Morning. I would like to thank all the members of staff involved in making the morning a 
success, with a big thanks to Mrs Powers and Mrs Parker for all their hard work and organisation of the 
food, donations and the event itself.  
 
It was wonderful to see so many parents and children here and getting involved with all the activities on 
offer. What a lovely way to end the week! We will notify everyone on the amount of money raised in next 
week’s newsletter.  

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am so proud of all the pupils, who across Albright Plus, Albright Academy, Albright Post-16 and our 
Primrose sites, are thriving. It is lovely to see so many happy, smiling faces on a regular basis. It makes for 
such a positive environment for both pupils and staff.  
 
I hope that everyone has a good weekend, no matter what the weather or plans, and we will see everyone 
to do it all again on Monday. 
          
 
 
 
Mrs Hazelwood 
  
 


